
Suzanne Jean
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LD 868
Senator Carney, Representative Kuhn, and Honorable Members of the Judiciary 
Committee,
Thank you for this opportunity to submit testimony on LD 868. I am writing to 
oppose this bill. This bill would allow schools to discriminate against transgender and
non-binary students simply based on who they are. Legislating hate is not in the 
public interest and is not good policy. I urge you to vote Ought Not to Pass on LD 
868.
Thank you for your consideration.
 


